
 IMPERIAL HERITAGE SCHOOL  ,  SEC-102, GURUGRAM 
 MONTHLY PLANNER FOR JANUARY 

 GRADE-X (2023-2024) 

 Dear Parents, 
 Greetings! 

 The  excitement  of  the  new  year  comes  with  promise,  hope,  and  new  opportunities.  The  anticipation  of  the 
 new  year  and  all  it  has  to  offer  is  magical  all  by  itself.  It’s  a  time  to  reflect  on  where  we  have  been  and  set 
 new goals for where we are going. 

 December at its best – the month of joy, happiness and to finish what you started. 

 The  much-awaited  event  of  the  current  academic  session-  Annual  day,  ushered  in  the  month  of  December. 
 Annual  Function  is  a  vital  event  by  which  the  students  get  a  chance  to  display  their  talents  in  front  of  a  big 
 audience.  A  rainbow  of  colors  unfurled  on  the  stage  as  Imperial  Heritage  School  celebrated  its  3rd  Annual 
 Day  amidst  great  zest,  vibrancy,  and  elation.  The  act  was  a  creative  depiction  of  nine  emotions  of  life, 
 depicted  elegantly  through  a  combination  of  acting  and  dancing.  The  grand  finale  had  the  parents  joining  in 
 and  the  show  ended  on  a  very  high  note  .  The  third  edition  of  the  school  magazine,  Abhyudaya  ,  was  also 
 released by the Chairman, Mr. Satpal Dahiya along with the editorial board. 

 Fit  India  School  Week  was  observed  from  12  th  December  to  15  th  December  2023. To  promote  a  healthy  and 
 active  lifestyle,  Imperial  Heritage  School  conducted  various  popular  sports  &  fun  games  for  the  students. 
 Overall, it was a fun-filled week for the students. 

 CBSE  has  clearly  outlined  the  significance  of  speaking  and  listening  skills  as  part  of  co-scholastic  areas  of 
 achievement  by  every  learner.  Assessment  of  Speaking  and  Listening  Skills  was  conducted  to  assess  their 
 proficiency  level  in  the  language  with  the  objective  that  they  can  interpret  what  is  being  said  and  express 
 themselves well. 

 UT-  III  examinations  were  held,  and  students  were  assessed  on  the  academic  front.  Rigorous  revision  is 
 being  done  in  the  class  for  all  the  subjects  as  the  students  now  have  to  gear  up  for  their  Pre-Board 
 Examinations. 

 National  Mathematics  Day  was  celebrated  with  enthusiasm  at  our  school,  commemorating  the  birthday  of 
 the  legendary  mathematician  Srinivasa  Ramanujan.  Celebrating  the  day  with  various  mathematical  activities 
 and  events  is  a  great  way  to  instill  interest  and  appreciation  for  the  subject  among  students.  Quiz  was 
 conducted for Grade X and it turned out to be an enriching session. 

 The  value  of  the  month  for  December  was  Compassion.  Students  were  enlightened  towards  the  importance 
 of  compassion  as  it  helps  one  to  connect  with  others,  mend  relationships,  and  move  forward  while  fostering 
 emotional intelligence and well-being 

 . 





 ENGLISH  MATH  SOCIAL SCIENCE 

 Revision of Syllabus  Revision of Syllabus  Revision of Syllabus 

 SCIENCE  HINDI/ FRENCH  COMPUTERS 

 Revision of Syllabus  Revision of Syllabus  Revision of Syllabus 

 ●  PRE-BOARD I  08.01.24 - 22.01.24 
 ●  Republic Day  26.01.24 
 ●  Winter Break  29.12.23 - 05.01.24 

 ●  School  timing  is  8:30  a.m.–3:00  p.m.  The  school  gate  will  be  closed  at  8.35  a.m.  No  entry  will  be 
 allowed after that. 

 ●  Students must adhere to the school's timings. 
 ●  Students must carry the almanac to school daily. 
 ●  Parents should check the almanac and ERP app regularly for any information. 
 ●  Students  should  be  in  proper  school  uniform.  Kindly  use  only  black  rubber  bands,  clips  or  hair 

 bands. 
 ●  Students must wear ID cards daily. 
 ●  Leave  application  must  be  submitted  to  the  class  teacher,  one  -day  prior  in  the  case  of  pre-planned 

 leave.  In  case  of  illness,  a  medical  certificate  must  be  submitted  within  three  days  of  rejoining 
 school.  In  case  of  long  leave  to  attend  important  family  functions,  prior  written  permission  of  the 
 Headmistress / Principal must be obtained. 

 ●  Please  ensure  that  your  child  is  not  suffering  from  cold,  cough  or  fever  at  the  time  of  leaving  home. 
 Temperature test will be done for every student before entry into the school premises. 

 We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together. 

 Headmistress  Principal 


